
JOHNSON COUNTY SKYWARN NET JULY 11, 2020 
 
SUMMARY 
The Johnson County Skywarn Net was called at 1725 (L) on July 11, 2020 in response to a severe 
thunderstorm warning issued by NWS that included parts of Johnson County. There were 
multiple reports of hail that reached one inch diameter, and wind gusts were estimated or 
measured at about 50 mph. These reports were forwarded to NWS Davenport by landline. At 
least one additional severe thunderstorm warning was issued for the county as other cells 
moved in. The net stood down at 1912 (L) after the last warning box cleared the county. 
 
SIGNIFICANT TIMES AND EVENTS (All TIMES LOCAL) 
 
1803 pea-size hail began in North Liberty 
1805 one-half inch hail began in North Liberty 
1808 estimated 8/10 inch hail, North Liberty, with wind gusts about 50 mph 
1820 hail, some approaching one inch reported in Tiffin 
1830 hail, about quarter size reported in west Iowa City 
1833 hail, ranging from 1/2 inch to 3/4 inch reported in  and south of Iowa City 
1833 hail, ranging from pea size to one inch reported in east Iowa City 
1836 hail, about one inch reported in east Iowa City, along with street flooding 
1838 hail, about quarter size and 47 mph wind reported as the storm passed east of Iowa City 
 
PARTICIPANTS 
KI0JP (IC, net control) 
K0IVY (IC) 
KC0WLO (IC) 
KD0JHW (NORTH LIBERTY) 
W0JWC (IC) 
KD0ZBI (IC) 
KE0DLJ (NORTH LIBERTY) 
KE0ZLL (NORTH LIBERTY) 
KC0JUX (IC) 
K0LUM (IC) 
WD0VZK (NORTH LIBERTY) 
AD0AR (SOLON) 
KD0JMF (TIFFIN) 
KD0JHZ (TIFFIN) 
KE0ZDB (JOHNSON CO. SOUTH OF IC) 
AC0XY (IC) 
W8UBC (IC) 
KC0ISV (IC) 
W0TRD (IC) 
K2JLA (IC) 
W0ABC (SWISHER) 



– Jeff Dodd KI0JP, Reporting 
 


